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What PEOS Should Know: Awaiting Supreme Court Decisions
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In a bylined article published in PEO Insider, the publication of NAPEO, John Polson and Sheldon

Blumling break down the everchanging landscape for PEOs who need to watch as the Supreme

Court decides on numerous workplace-related issues. Those issues include highly compensated

workers, California Arbitration agreements, 401(k) excessive fee cases, and COVID vaccine or test

mandates.

They explain that PEOs should be aware that the Supreme Court is still deciding on important issues

that will have a direct impact on their employee agreements this year. PEOs will have to be vigilant of

these impending decisions to ensure their policies are effective for both employers and employees.

To read the article visit PEO Insider.
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